
 

 
 

 
2023 Health & Safety plus League Convenor 
Report  

 
Health & Safety:  
We still had several slips and falls on the Ice again this season. So it is good to see that every year the wearing 
of helmets is becoming more common.  Please remember to replace your grippers a couple of times each 
season and be sure to wash your new grippers thoroughly with soap and hot water before wearing them on 
the Ice.   
 
Leagues: 
This summer we plan to look at new ways to make our CYO Leagues more attractive to everyone.  One idea is 
to have Recreational Divisions added to our Competetive Divisions. 
We will continue to evolve our current Leagues and Schedules to see if we can better utilize the time 
available.  
Our new Doubles Leagues continue to be a success.  
If you have any suggestions please email Melanie.  
 
 
Rob Taylor 

 
 
 


